

25/08/2025

Dear Parents and Students,

It gives me great joy and pride, as Principal of Providence English Private School (PEPS), to welcome you to the new academic year 2025–2026. I hope you have returned from the summer break rested and inspired, ready to begin another chapter of growth, discovery, and success.

To all our new students and families, a very warm welcome to the PEPS community. We are excited to have you join us and look forward to the energy, perspectives, and talents you bring. Starting at a new school can feel overwhelming, but please know that our teachers, staff, and students are here to support and guide you every step of the way.

Celebrating Our Achievements

The past year was truly remarkable for PEPS, marked by milestones that reflect our continued commitment to excellence. Alongside our successful CIS International accreditation and the positive SPEA review, we were proud to receive HPS accreditation, another strong recognition of our school's standards and achievements.

We also expanded academic opportunities for our students by adding Pearson Edexcel to our range of examination boards, now offering a choice between Pearson Edexcel, AQA Oxford, and Cambridge examinations, all under the trusted supervision of the British Council.

Our students also shone beyond the classroom:

- They successfully hosted the Model United Nations (MUN) event at the Canadian University Dubai, with more than 200 participants.
- PEPS students achieved world highest mark in Mathematics and attained the highest regional scores in the IBT examinations, a testament to their dedication and the tireless efforts of our teachers.

These achievements make us proud, but more importantly, they serve as inspiration for what we can continue to achieve together.



As we begin this new academic year, we are excited to build on these successes and create new opportunities for learning and achievement. I encourage all students to remain committed to our school rules, especially regarding attendance and uniform, as discipline is the foundation for a thriving learning environment.

To strengthen communication, I urge all families to download and regularly use the PEPS Portal App, which provides essential updates and resources. For IT assistance, please contact it@peps.ae, and for general queries, our administrative team is available at admin@peps.ae. Additional information can always be found on our website: www.peps.ae.

This year, let us continue working together—students, parents, and staff—to make PEPS a place where every child can flourish academically, socially, and personally. With unity, dedication, and perseverance, I am confident we will achieve even greater heights.

Thank you for your ongoing trust and partnership. Here's to another outstanding year at PEPS!

Warm regards,

Marwa Diaa Principal